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May 10 

After the intense day of yesterday concluded with the barbecue at the General Curia, today we resumed 

our work. The prayer is led by the Indian confreres who are celebrating the 50th anniversary of the 

foundation this year. 

The assembly, on the other hand, is presided over for the first time by the new Superior General, Fr. 

Dwi. Father Jean Claude helps us to continue our work which is done most of the time in small groups. 

Mass at 7 p.m. closes our day. After dinner, an additional meeting takes place between the moderators 

of the groups and the steering committee to advance on the contributions that will result in the acts of 

the Chapter. 


